
From: FAC Awareness
To: District Information
Subject: Fibromyalgia Association Canada
Date: Wednesday, March 8, 2023 5:34:27 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution
when opening attachments or on clicking links from unknown senders. 
Good afternoon,

My name is Suzy and I am the Regional Representative for Fibromyalgia Association
Canada. 
I sent an email earlier this winter requesting for the Recreation Centre to be lit up purple on
May 12, 2023 for Fibromyalgia Awareness Day.
Please let me know at your earliest convenience if you are able to provide lighting in support
of our cause.

Thank you,

Suzy Groenewegen 
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